
 

Southcoates Primary Academy Newsletter 
Thursday 16th June 2022 

Sports Week 

Thank you to those of you 
who came to our sports week 

opening ceremony. The 
children did a great job and it 
was lovely to see so many of 
you enjoying the performance. 

Planting Trees with AAK 

Staff from AAK came into school last week to help children to plant fruit trees in 
barrels. Thank you to AAK for this kind donation to enhance the garden area of the 
playground. We now have apple and pear trees - some of them already have fruit 

growing! The children enjoyed helping to plant them in the barrels and they are very 
excited about watching them grow! 

Cancelled After-School Clubs 

Due to low uptake unfortunately we have had to cancel the Monday and Tuesday 
after school clubs scheduled for the rest of term. This means that the KS1 

Gymnastics and KS2 Tennis clubs on Monday, as well as the Athletics clubs for KS1 
and KS2 and Tuesday will not go ahead. 

The Thursday Multi-games club for KS1 and KS2 and the Basketball club for KS2 
will go ahead as normal. 



Jubilee Art Exhibition 

Thank you to everyone who came to our Jubilee Art 
Exhibition - the children produced some excellent art work 

and response from visitors was fantastic. 

Emily summed it up very nicely when she said, “I loved 
every piece, especially the ones that had lots of detail and 

colour. If I could, I would put every piece of work in a 
frame.”  

Upcoming Events 

Thursday 23rd June - Year 6 Kid Alert visit 

Monday 27th June - Friday 8th July - Year Five Swimming (every day) 

Tuesday 28th June - History workshops in school 

Friday 1st July - Summer Fair 

Monday 4th July - Reception visit to Sewerby Hall and the seaside 

Tuesday 5th July - Year Six London Trip 

Wednesday 6th July - Parents Open Evening 

Thursday 7th July - Year 5 & 6 Concert (afternoon at St. Aidan’s Church) 

Monday 11th July - Farm visiting nursery class 

Monday 11th July - 5BP Rugged Outdoors visit 

Tuesday 12th July - 5W Rugged Outdoors visit 

Friday 22nd July - Year Six Leavers Performance (morning) 

Friday 22nd July -  Last day of school before the summer holiday. 

Fire Brigade Visit 

Humberside Fire and Rescue visited earlier in the week. 
The children even got to try out some of the equipment! 


